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In South Africa, and 
Africa as a whole, the 
quest to improve project 
management and project 
management performance 
on capital projects are 
strategic focus areas for 
both the public and private 
sectors. 

As a leader in the project 
management industry, the 
CII will enable members 
to benefit from its global, 
competitive and market 
advantages through 
the research-based, 
member-driven creation 
of knowledge and best 
practices. 

One of the largest mega 
infrastructure projects 
undertaken in South Africa 
over the last few years 
has undoubtedly been the 
Gautrain Rapid Rail Link. It 
was therefore appropriate 
that Jack van der Merwe, 
CEO of the Gautrain 
Management Agency, 
should endorse the South 

African Chapter of the CII 
based at the University of 
Pretoria. 

As guest speaker, he 
touched on the challenges 
of rolling out mega 
infrastructure projects in 
South Africa. Van der Merwe 
stressed the importance 
of the life cycle cost of a 
project, and emphasised the 
fact that there are a number 
of external factors that 
impact on the completion of 
such a project. 

These include factors such 
as the global environment, 
which is characterised by 
change, complexity and 
competition; and South 
Africa’s political imperatives, 
which are driven, among 
other things, by the 
roll-out of the National 
Development Plan (NDP). 

By participating in the 
activities of the CII, South 
African capital project 
owners, government 

South African Chapter to improve the 
delivery of capital infrastructure projects

The South African 

Chapter of the 

Construction Industry 

Institute (CII) was 

launched at the 

University of Pretoria 

on 21 May 2015. Local 

collaboration with 

this international 

consortium of more 

than 140 leading owner, 

engineering-contractor 

and supplier firms 

in the construction 

industry, based at the 

University of Texas, 

Austin, will measurably 

improve the delivery 

of capital facilities in 

South Africa.

agencies, contractors, 
suppliers and academia 
can benefit from the 
opportunities for 
collaboration that are 
created to enhance the 
business effectiveness and 
sustainability of the capital 
facility life cycle through CII 
research, related initiatives 
and industry alliances.  

Dr Stephen Mulva, 
Associate Director for 
Performance Assessment 
of the CII, expressed his 
enthusiasm for the launch 
of the new South African 
Chapter. 

He believes it will contribute 
to the CII’s international 
offering in terms of 
knowledge management 
through the participation of 
executive-level personnel 
in the CII’s core processes 
such as research, 
implementation, education, 
benchmarking and metrics, 
breakthrough strategy and 
globalisation. 

	 Dr Stephen Mulva, Associate Director for Performance Assessment of the CII.


